
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Giffards Primary School is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 8920008 
The registered office is at Queen Elizabeth Drive, Corringham, Essex, SS17 7TG 

 

Giffards Primary School 
Queen Elizabeth Drive  Corringham  Essex  SS17 7TG 
 
Headteacher               Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Telephone               01375 672138 
Website                            www.giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk                    
 

‘Valuing Everyone As Learners’ 

 

 

 
 
 
 
          6th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parent and Child Road Safety Walk – Reception  
 
The Road Safety Team from Thurrock Council will be visiting the school as detailed below 
to take Reception classes out for a short parent and child road safety walk lasting for 
approximately 45 minutes during school time. This is designed to help parents support their 
child in learning about the dangers of the road in their local environment. Please come to the 
EYFS gate on Tuesday 20th June for class RJV at 9.00am and Wednesday 21st June for class 
RLT at 9.00am.  Road Safety Education is an integral part of your child’s development and 
the team hope to help and advise you with this. The talk is aimed at parents and carers rather 
than the children and for this reason, only children whose parents attend will go on the walk 
– although grandparents and other relatives are welcome if you cannot attend. However, we 
do ask that only one adult accompanies your child. Younger siblings in pushchairs are also 
welcome. If you wish to attend, please respond by replying to the email that this Groupcall 
has been sent from by Thursday 15th June informing the school of which adult will be 
accompanying your child. Children will be given a high-viz vest to wear for the duration of 
this walk. Talking to your child about road safety will give you another opportunity to 
develop your child’s safety awareness. Please ensure your child is adequately dressed bearing 
in mind the changeable climate.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs J Vickers & Mrs L Timothy  
Class Teachers 
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